

# 2020-05-28 TSC Minutes

## aDate & Time

28 May 2020; 10 pm Pacific

## Attendees & Representation

TSC Members and Project representatives should mark their attendance below

X = Present | P = Proxy (Indicate below table with @name for @name )

TSC				Managed Projects					
<a href="#">Abhijit Kumbhare</a>	x	<a href="#">Faseela K</a>		AAA	X	BGPCEP	X	Controller	X
<a href="#">Hema Gopalakrishnan</a>	X	<a href="#">Tejas Nevrekar</a>	x	DAEXIM		Integration	X	Genius	X
<a href="#">Jamo Luhrsen</a>	X	<a href="#">Luis Gomez</a>	x	InfraUtils	X	LISP		MD-SAL	X
<a href="#">Balaji Varadaraju</a>		<a href="#">Anil Belur</a>	x	OVSDB		NetVirt	X	NetConf	X
<a href="#">Arunprakash D</a>		<a href="#">Robert Varga</a>	x	Neutron		ODL Parent	X	YANGtools	X
<a href="#">Venkatrangan Govindarajan</a>	X			OFP		JSON-RPC		ServiceUtils	

Proxies:

Staff: [Casey Cain](#)

Others: [Daniel De La Rosa](#) (Release Manager) @Manoj Chokka [Karthikeyan Krishnan](#)

## Agenda

- Start the Recording
- Show the [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing, Roll Call, Action Items (5 min )
  - [Approve Last TSC meeting minutes](#)
- General Topics (25 min)
  - LFN Virtual Technical Meeting Topics
  - Wiki issues and projects migration to new wiki
- Releases (25 min)
  - Sodium SR3
  - Aluminum
- Any Other Topics (5 min)
  - IT infra:
    - SSO Migration

## Minutes

### LFN Virtual Technical Meeting Topics

- Luis/Daniel/Lumina planning to submit some topics in the next few days.
- [Abhijit Kumbhare](#) has also reached out to Guillaume & Prem.
- Luis thinks we should look at the architecture as well.

### Wiki issues and migrations of project wikis

- [Casey Cain](#) mentions that the docs intern can help on the wiki & some of the migration.
- Projects need to migrate their wiki from the wiki-archive.
- Still have some issues with the wiki.

### Releases

- Sodium SR3 is approved and released. This is the last Sodium service release unless we have a security issue or some other escalation.
- Aluminum is a month behind, but it is now passing distribution since lisp and netvirt were removed. Netvirt is back but there is still a lot of work to be complete for CSIT to pass.

## IT infra

- Migrate to a new SSO service in an effort to roll out a more consistent login experience across all Linux Foundation Projects Services. This login process will use [sso.linuxfoundation.org](https://sso.linuxfoundation.org) and should be familiar to anyone who has logged into.
- The migration will happen next week over a 2-hour maintenance window.
- Affected Services:
  - [jenkins.opendaylight.org/releng](https://jenkins.opendaylight.org/releng)
  - [jenkins.opendaylight.org/sandbox](https://jenkins.opendaylight.org/sandbox)
  - [jira.opendaylight.org](https://jira.opendaylight.org)
  - [wiki.opendaylight.org](https://wiki.opendaylight.org)

## Action Items

- ☐ [Abhijit Kumbhare](#) to reach out to Balaji again.
- ☒ Abhijit Kumbhare to forward Daniel De La Rosa's email to Achuth about Neutron to the appropriate person to get action.